
A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden 

chest in Mrs Butler’s office: 

Samantha Harrop, Jessuca Hughes, Ryan Matthews, Zac 
Brookes, Georgia Brunt,  Charlie Yoxall, Eden Spencer, Max 

Atherton,  Scarlett Foden, Rueben Thorley, Ronnie Spencer,            
Bodhi Hayhurst, Alfie Stutcinskas  

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school 
achievements: 

Bethany Kidd, Jacob Kidd, Holly Derbyshire all took part in a      
Jujitsu competition  

Evalyn Challinor won an award for Football  

Sophie Wegehaupt won an award for Gymnastics  

Jack  Jones passed his gold swimming award  

Leo Cristini passed his stage 2 swimming  

Website Updates  

The club timetable is now available to view  

ParentPay  

Please ensure your ParentPay account in credit, 

any debts over the £20 limit will result in loss of 

use of facilities. Our debt policy can be found 

on the school website.  

Uniform Stock 

We have a limited amount of uniform stock left in the school 
office that is available to buy at £5 per item.  

 

3-4 Full PE kit with bag x2 

3-4 badged polo shirt x1 

S/M cardigan x2  

9-10 cardigan x1 

10-11 cardigan x2  

4-5 jumper x3 

 

    Star of the week 
    

 Clever Caterpillars - Oliver Hawthorne  

 Busy Bees - Imogen Hazell 

 Terrific Tigers - Jamie Wooton 

 Perfect Panthers - Layla-Mae Hughes 

 Learning Lions - Riley Moss 

 Wise Owls - Maria Barkess 

 Super Squirrels - Libby Callan  

 Brilliant Badgers - Oscar Boon 

 Fantastic Foxes - Mason Armitt 

           Super Speller  

  Clever Caterpillars - Ava Perry 

 Busy Bees - Mia Stanway  

 Terrific Tigers - Eden Spencer 

    Perfect Panthers - Indie Timms 

 Learning Lions - Frankie Twigg 

 Wise Owls - Georgia Brunt 

 Super Squirrels - Zac Walley 

 Brilliant Badgers - Flynn Clulow 

 Fantastic Foxes - Grace Holland 

            Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Reggie Casewell 

 Busy Bees - Ashanti Bryan  

 Terrific Tigers - Maisy Hancock 

  Perfect Panthers - Henry Cox 

 Learning Lions - Naomi Dyson 

 Wise Owls - Charlie Merrill 

 Super Squirrels - Mason Beresford 

 Brilliant Badgers - Esme Hancock 

 Fantastic Foxes - Keira-Lee Ansell 

 

  Little Ladybird of the week 

 Fearne Harvey  
      

Upcoming Trips  

Manchester Airport R - On Friday 25th September Reception pupils will be 

visiting Manchester Airport, children need to be in school at normal time 

and will return to school by the end of the day. Children need to come in 

school in their uniform and packed lunches will be provided. Payment due 

by Friday 11th October.  

Macclesfield Forest  Y3 - On Monday 21st September Year 3 pupils will be 

visiting Macclesfield Forest, children need to be in school at normal time 

and will return by the end of the day. Children need to come dressed in 

joggers, a t-shirt with their school jumper with coats and 

wellies/appropriate footwear and a packed lunch. Please let your child's 

class teacher know if they require a school packed lunch. Payment due by 

Monday 14th October.  

Standon Bowers Y4 - Year 4 children will be visiting Standon Bowers for a 

3-day residential on Wednesday 26th February 2020. There will be 3      

instalments to cover the cost. 1st instalment of £37.50 by 11th October, 

2nd instalment of £50.00 by 29th November and 3rd instalment of £37.50 

by  31st January.  

Wheelchair Basketball  

The day of Wheelchair Basketball has been changed and 
this club will now take place on Friday’s after school.  

Sorry for any inconvenience. 

 



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

Nursery  and Reception Open Day  

Tuesday 1st October 

 

Scholastic Book Fair  

Wednesday 2nd October 

 

Tempest School Photos  

Wednesday 2nd October  

 

EYFS Parent Workshop  

Monday 7th October  

 

Harvest Festival 

Wednesday 9th October 

 

Macclesfield Forest Year 3 

Monday 21st October  

 

Halloween Disco  

Thursday 24th October  

 

Manchester Airport Reception  

Friday 25th October  

 

School closes for half-term 

Friday 25th October  

 

School Opens  

Monday 4th November  

 

School closes for Christmas  

Friday 20th December  

 

School Opens  

Monday 6th January  

 

Standon Bowers Year 4  

Wednesday 26th February  
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Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 
 

We can be         
tolerant of others  

Part of the   

Learn Together, Play Together, Succeed, Together  

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

House Points  

Earth 317 

Mars 252 

Saturn 319 

Jupiter 263  

Winners: SATURN 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

Thank you to all the cake bakers for their kind 

donations and to those who supported our 

Macmillan Coffee afternoon today - keep 

your eyes peeled for the total money raised! 

School Attendance 

Clever Caterpillars 95.32% Busy Bees 99.17%          

Terrific Tigers 98.08%           

Perfect Panthers 97.69%   Learning Lions 100% 

Super Squirrels 96.67%  Wise Owls 96.37% 

Fantastic Foxes 99.20%          Brilliant Badgers 97.27%     
 

Last weeks winners are Learning Lions  - well done! 

 

 Last weeks Whole School  Attendance was 97.73% 

Our whole school target is 96.6% 

 

  

Book Fair  

On Wednesday 2nd October we have the          

Scholastic Book Fair coming to school! 

The book fair will operate in the school hall both 

before and after the school day on Wednesday, 

Thursday and Friday. 

A percentage of the takings will go towards the 

school and this helps fund books for children to 

enjoy in our new library.  

 

School Photos  

On Wednesday 2nd October Tempest      

Photography will be in school so bring your 

best smiles and hair do’s!  

Sibling photographs will be held before 

school, in the school hall.  

Loan Sharks Support 

On Monday 7th October Staffordshire Police & 

Nadeem Mahammed from Stop Loan Sharks Team 

will be outside the school to offer advice and       

support anyone who may have fallen victim to this.  

 

Early Years Parent Workshop  

On Monday 7th October there will be an Early Years 

parent workshop lead by our staff, advising on how 

to best support your child with their physical       

development.  

These will take place in the hall and will run from 

2:30pm and 5:30pm (if sufficient interest). 

Please contact the school office to confirm your 

attendance.  

Mental Health Awareness Day  

Mental health awareness day is on Thursday 

10th October, in support of this we ask your 

child to come in non-uniform and wear an item 

of yellow.  

Harvest Festival  

This years harvest assembly will take place 

in school and be lead by the local Vicar. As 

a way of supporting the local community 

we ask children to bring one item of        

non-perishable food.  


